# Weekly Newsletter

## VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[ WEEK OF JULY 26, 2021 ]

#### **MAINTENANCE**

Operations Update

- Sealcoat continues in Paw Paw and Covert Townships. Various Primary roads will receive sealcoat beginning next week. Daily updates for sealcoat are posted on all of our social media channels.
- The second round of mowing is scheduled to begin Mid-August.
- Storm clean-up, washout repair, miscellaneous ditching, and pipe replacements continue countywide.

### **MISCELLANEOUS**

- The Township Supervisor Association Meeting is scheduled for August 26th at 7 PM at the Lawrence Conference Center.

#### **ENGINEERING**

Update

- CR 380 from the Village of Breedsville to the Bloomingdale Township line in Columbia Township is open to the traveling public, final paint markings are pending contractor availability.
- Culvert replacements have been completed on the Lawton, Coldbrook, and Gates Extensions Drains, all on CR 665, in Paw Paw and Decatur Townships. The asphalt patches are waiting to be scheduled with the contractor.
- Red Arrow Highway from the City of Hartford to 70th Street in Hartford Township began Monday with milling. Paving is scheduled for Friday and Saturday, weather pending.



MILLING RED ARROW HIGHWAY IN HARTFORD TOWNSHIP